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November 2021 

We are making plans for our Christmas Eve Family Worship on December 24 at 

4:30 pm and would like to know how you and your children would like to partici-

pate. There are opportunities to read, participate in a drama, share music, and 

more. If you are reading this online, please use this Google form to let us know: 

https://forms.gle/nEV42EcB1oCWvhna9. You may also contact Cara and let her 

know your preferences. 

This isn’t exactly new, but just a reminder that we will continue to bring the chil-

dren back to worship on the first Sunday of every month so that they can partici-

pate in Communion.  

This month, we are wrapping up our lessons on David and will talk briefly about 

Solomon becoming King. Then on November 28, Advent begins!  

On December 5, there will not be any Sunday school. Instead, we will be having 

a family-focused worship service so we will hope you will all join us in worship 

that day. Stay tuned for more. Communion will be served that Sunday.  

Thank you for participating in our Board of Childcare collection 

during September and October. All of the items we collected are 

pictured here and will be dropped off at their campus this week. 

For November and December, we will be collecting items for the 

food pantry. They are most in need of peanut butter, jelly, cereal 

and oatmeal right now. Offering brought in on the 1st and 3rd 

Sundays will also go to the food pantry. Offering on other Sun-

days is contributed to the church fund.  

Give thanks at home in November with a Gratitude 

Pumpkin. Create a regular time—at dinner, before 

bed, after school, or any other time —when you say 

a prayer of thanks to God. Give everyone a chance 

to say one thing they are thankful for, and write it on 

a pumpkin in Sharpie marker.  

Faith at   home 

https://forms.gle/nEV42EcB1oCWvhna9

